
 

 
 

 
July 20, 2023 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
 

Solid Waste & Recycling and the Procurement Division recommend award of ITN #29-23, 
Single Stream Recycling Processing, to Waste Connections for a period of one (1) year with 
three (3), one (1) year renewal terms at City’s option. 
 
This award recommendation will be taken forward to Council in the near future. 
 
Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City’s Procurement Manager 
at (727) 562-4632, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, 
Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
 
 
Posted on this date by: 

Lori Vogel 
Lori Vogel, CPPB 
Procurement Manager 
 
 


